Requisition of a Full Council

We the Undersigned Councillors hereby present a petition to the Lord Mayor for an Extraordinary Council Meeting of Birmingham City Council for the urgent purpose of discussing the Waste Management Governance Review published in December 2018. The need for discussion is supported by the concluding remarks of the Review which should also form the framework for debate:

- An inevitable question that they must ask is what has changed in terms of governance and the underpinning culture of trust between the key players in BCC since the Kerslake report.
- 16.6 And if not enough has changed, why not (and what will be different this time).

Given the seriousness of the matter, it is requested that the entirety of the meeting is given over for this debate and that it is held within 10 working days.

Signatories

Cllr Gareth Moore

all The Line

Chhi PETER Fowler

Oll Charlotte Hadivala

CLIP SIMON MORRALL

CUR MATO BENNOT

Clir Adam Hygy

Clic Sneamne Wab <

CUr CUARY FAMBROOK,

Clir Ron Staw

TUR POB BEAUCHARITS

OUR DAVID BARRIÉ

CUR Arex Y.P

I'M ZON NOWI

Cll rule word

PTO

COUNCILION BOLER HARMER
COUNCILIOR BABER BAZ.
COUNCILIOR BABER BAZ.
Councilior Monroun Food
Councilior Monroun Food
Councilior Monroun Food
Councilior Jakes CHONDHRY
Councillor Julien Pritchard